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Hi Jim     Thank you so much for everything not only you,  but everyone 
associated with this organization!!!  It is the most well oiled group I have ever 
been associated with. Briefly: I had some "issues with mental health".  The 
Tuesday before I left for DC I saw Mike Clements the Portage county VSO. 
Telling  him of my problems Mike asked if I wanted help....I said YES! That word 
lifted a weight off my shoulders.  I will be getting the help necessary for sure! 
Going to DC reaffirmed just how many people really do care about our fellow 
brothers and sisters. My problems were not totally associated with Viet Nam, just 
a combination of things.  
 
I have a neighbor who is my age. Dennis is a army vet who was in Germany 
during 69-71. He told me he feels that vets who served in war zones are better 
served than he with the honor flight. That is gonna change as I will have him over 
early next week to show him many photos and news of Never Forgotten Honor 
Flight.  The application is prepared for him and hopefully for his son Robbie.  
 
Speaking of photos, I was caught in three photos when returning to Mosinee. Will 
the mass of photos (1500) taken be available any time soon and where at? 
 
THANK YOU SO MUCH....John Feltz   PS;  Bob Worden is a mutual ham radio 
friend....he said to say HI  
 


